
 
 

Determination of Surrey’s admission arrangements for 
community and voluntary controlled schools for September 2023 

 
 
The admission arrangements for Surrey's community and voluntary controlled schools for 2023 
admission have now been determined. Full details of the arrangements are available on the school 
admissions pages of Surrey County Council’s website under ‘Admission arrangements and outcomes’ 
- www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions. 
 
As part of the determination the following changes have been applied: 
 

1. Hurst Park Primary School - Removal of priority for children who have the school as their 
‘nearest school’  

2. Langshott Primary School - Removal of priority for children who have the school as their 
‘nearest school’  

3. Meath Green Infant School - Removal of priority for children who have the school as their 
‘nearest school’  

4. Tillingbourne Junior School - Removal of priority for children who have the school as their 
‘nearest school’  

5. Wallace Fields Junior School - Removal of priority for children who have the school as their 
‘nearest school’  

6. Walton on the Hill Primary School – Introduction of a catchment area to replace priority on 
the basis of ‘nearest school’ 

7. Reigate Priory School – amendment of the measuring point to be used to assess home to 
school distance when prioritising applicants on the basis of distance 

8. West Ashtead Primary School – reduction in published admission number for Year 3 from 30 
to 2 

9. Leatherhead Trinity Primary School – introduction of a published admission number for Year 
3 of 4 

10. Felbridge Primary School – introduction of a published admission number for Year 3 of 2 

11. All community and voluntary controlled nurseries and nursery schools – introduction of 
priority for children of staff 

12. All community and voluntary controlled schools – introduction of a supplementary 
information form for children applying on the basis of social/medical need 

 
Any person or body who considers that any aspect of these admission arrangements are unlawful or 
not in compliance with the School Admissions Code or relevant law relating to admissions, can make 
an objection to the Office of the Schools Adjudicator. Objections must be referred by 15 May 2022 
and further information on how to make an objection can be obtained from the Office of the Schools 
Adjudicator website. 

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-schools-adjudicator
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-schools-adjudicator

